ZONE SYSTEMS, INC.

August 8, 2013

Samantha Gleinser

Department of Development Services
City of McKinney

221 N. Tennessee

McKinney, TX

RE: 12-2347

Verizon Wireless
Dear Ms. Gleinser:
Verizon Wireless is moving a second cell site that is currently located northwest of this
site. That site will be a roof top antenna facility at the Health Center at Craig Ranch.
The relocation of that site places it nearer to this site. This site will work at an elevation
of one hundred ten (110) feet above ground level.
The proposed stream line pole is to be 110 feet in height. The lower height pole will
serve the Verizon system well. All other proposed parts of the installation will be the

same.

This site is very important to provide high quality cellular service to this area of the City
of McKinney.

Thank you for your patience in this process.
Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Peter Kavanagh

1620 HANDLEY DRIVE, SUITE A ®* DALLAS, TEXAS 75208 ® (214) 941-4440 ®* FAX (214) 941-5259




